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Former Twenhofel Demolition & Site Development 

The scope of work associated with the first phase of construction for the future 
transportation and maintenance facility includes the removal of all environmental 
materials and complete demolition of the former school facility. The site will be graded 
and two new transportation parking lots and LED site lighting will be installed. The new 
lots will establish appropriate staff parking connected to the existing bus parking lots and 
driving lanes will be established to provide circulation around the future construction of a 
garage facility. The existing utilities feeding the former school building and current 
transportation operations will be re-fed before the facility is demolished.   

The site plan prepared by Bayer Becker Engineers, reflects the footprint of the original 
school and also site development plans for the construction of two new parking lots. The 
two new lots are strategically placed to serve the existing bus parking areas as well as the 
temporary administrative transportation office facilities located in the temporary mobile 
buildings.  
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